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From:
Sent: January 11, 2017 12:53 PM
To:
Subject: FW: File #EB-2016-0300 - Letter 1

 

 
 
 
 
From: Michele Butt   
Sent: January 2, 2017 10:53 AM 
To: BoardSec 
Subject: File #EB-2016-03-00 
 
I am writing this note to you today to not only voice my opposition to the Ontario Cap and Trade Tax but to tell 
you how utterly discussed I am that the Ontario Energy Board has allowed the Ontario Government's request to 
bury the tax in the "delivery charges" on our gas billings.  "Delivery Charges" has become a "catch all" on our 
energy bills, including electricity. 
 
The people of the Province of Ontario have a right to know how much the Cap and Trade Tax is costings us. 
 
Therefore I am requesting that the Cap and Trade Tax be itemized on a separate line item and not hidden in the 
"delivery charges" on our billings. 
 
Regards, 
 
Michele Butt 

 
 




